
 
  
 

  
 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

       

 
 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder –Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–026 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Business Managers 
Grant Managers 

FROM: Trent Carroll, Chief Operations Officer 
Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer 

DATE: March 7, 2022 

SUBJECT: Federal Maintenance of Effort and Maintenance of Equity Requirements 
Presentation 

FEDERAL MAINTENANCE OF EFFORT AND 
MAINTENANCE OF EQUITY REQUIREMENTS 
PRESENTATION 
The Wyoming Department of Education will host a virtual presentation from 11 a.m.-1 p.m. on 
Tuesday, March 15, 2022. The presentation will focus on the federal ESSA Maintenance of Effort 
and ARP ESSER Maintenance of Equity requirements and will include resources and instructions 
districts need to take to stay compliant with these various requirements. Time will be provided for 
questions and answers. 

Join the webinar via the Zoom online platform here. The presentation will be recorded and provided 
upon request. 

For more information, contact Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer, at 307-777-2058 or 
shelley.hamel@wyo.gov. 
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